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STATEMENT ON FOXCONN BILL SIGNING 
 
Racine – The following statement was issued today by Racine County Executive 
Jonathan Delagrave: 
 
“Today, the State of Wisconsin took a significant step forward in attracting a major 
investment from Foxconn. We believe Racine County is the right place for Foxconn and 
we continue to position our great County as a highly desirable place to do business, 
while maintaining our commitment to local taxpayers.” 
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